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Triton Week at Leyden High Schools 
 

   
 

The Board of Trustees viewed a video of Triton Week at Leyden High Schools.  These events took 

place at both East and West Leyden High Schools, where prospective students learned about the 

college and were able to connect with various staff.  Mascot Troy was present, as were faculty and 

staff from across campus.  Student Trustee Alvarez reported that she and other TCSA members were 

there to meet with potential students and open their eyes to the many wonderful things offered at 

Triton College.  It is expected that this type of event will be held at other in-district schools.  

 

 

 

 
Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board were 

approved, including curriculum changes and ratification of the Classified Negotiated Agreement 2023-

2027. See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items that went to the Board of 

Trustees in December. 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529

